
Trail closed from Dromana Foreshore to Seawinds 
Gardens from May 2025 to September 2025
Apologies for the inconvenience but due to safety reasons the Two Bays Walking Trail is 
currently closed from Latrobe Parade carpark through to Seawinds Gardens while we undertake 
trail repair and upgrade works. This heavily eroded section requires trail resurfacing, 
construction of stone tread steps and drainage rectification works.

Please refer to the below map for trail closures and walking alternatives. The Two Bays Walking 
Trail will remain open from Seawinds Gardens through to Cape Schanck. 

Two Bays Walking Trail 
repair works underway

Temporary walking trail from Seawinds 
Gardens (Arthurs Seat) to Cape Schanck

Please follow detours and closure signs
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